
Announcement: Annual Sports Competition 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce that our Annual Sports Competition will be held on March 15, 2024 

at the school playground. The event will begin at 9:00 AM and will feature a variety of sports 

including soccer, basketball, and track events. 

All students are encouraged to participate and showcase their athletic skills. Registration will 

open on February 1, 2024, and close on March 10, 2024. Please see your PE teacher for more 

details. 

We look forward to a day filled with fun, competition, and school spirit! 

Sincerely, 

The Sports Committee 


